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As a long time NE Portland Oregonian I have seen the impact of gentrification, 

predatory and exclusionary policies on my Black friends and neighbors. I have seen 

many Black friends leave the state because they do not feel comfortable in Portland. 

Artwork I've made has been censored for featuring Black excellence in Oregon. I 

want to see our state do better for Black Oregonians who have given our state so 

much and have gotten little in return. It's time to do the right thing and fund this Task 

Force.  


